Kindly note that the above mentioned RFQ which was advertised on the 17 February

2025 has been cancelled and the advert will be readvertised on the Municipal website
with the same reference and conditions .

The reason for the cancellation is that the Municipality didn’t receive any responsive

and accredited service provider as requested from the advert.

For any enquiries, Please contact Supply chain Management Unit on 053 3300 217
Mr LL Manwele .

Regards

Ms ST Maneli
Acting Municipal Manager




